SPECIAL MEETING

                           



January 16, 2019
Aurora, MN
A Special Meeting of the Town of White Board of Supervisors was called to order by Chairman Jon Skelton on Wednesday, January 16, 2019 at 5:30 P.M. at the City/Town Government Center:
ROLL CALL:
Present:  
Supervisors – Anttila, Skelton, Kippley; Clerk-Knaus;

Absent:
 
      Also Present:     
  Northspan Representatives Elissa Hanson, Amanda Vucich
1.) The Northspan Group, Inc. has been hired as the consulting firm representing and providing economic development services for the East Range Joint Powers Board.  They replace Curt Anttila who retired in July 2018.  Elissa welcomed the Board and provided an agenda for the meeting which consisted of discussing and identifying potential priority areas for the Township to focus on in 2019.  The following categories were discussed and current and future projects were identified for each category:  Business Retention, Expansion, and Attraction; Workforce Development; Broadband; Housing; Child Care; Downtown/Main Street; Recreation/Trail Development; Culture and Arts; Tourism; Other; After projects were discussed, the Board had to rank the top five categories.  The Township is urban and large.  We have no main street like the area cities but do have a commercial area.  Identity is important and we need to work on this.  The Board was unanimous in identifying Infrastructure Development as the main goal because it falls in each category and affects everything.  Updating and following a Capital Improvement Plan for the Township including Roads is critical.   Having Child Care available for families and sufficient Broadband are also top priorities.  The next steps are Northspan will compile the dialog from this meeting and share it with the Board.  Northspan will assist the Township in moving priorities forward.  
IT WAS MOVED BY SKELTON, SUPPORTED BY KIPPLEY TO ADJOURN THE MEETING AT 6:45 P.M.  UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
 
 
APPROVED: 

 ______________________________________ 
____________________________________ 

Jodi L. Knaus, Clerk 
 
 
 
                           Edward Kippley, Vice Chairman 
